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Jay,
                I am the finance chair and longest serving member of the Copperfield HOA board.  Our
residents, including myself, are extremely concerned about the Office of Planning and Design
Services potentially lifting the Binding Element #6 in #12573. Mr. Garret has put together a plan
more than doubling the density limit that was very intentionally put in place.  Furthermore, they
have pulled a bait and switch with what they presented to my neighbors during their public meeting
vs what they have applied for with your office.  Please see the attached presentation and note the
opening statement of “8 three story buildings”, also during his presentation Mr. Talbott stressed the
flat roof was a decorative feature intended to keep the overall height down and was being done for
our benefit at extreme cost to him.  In the latest elevations they have returned to the gable roof and
are presenting a 4-story building.  I think they’ve terribly misrepresented this project to the
community, and I ask the Office of Planning and Design to insist they redesign the project to fit
within the binding element density limitation of 4.91 du/a, or abandon the project all together.
 
                I’ve attached images of the original and approved plan for this space, the plan presented
during the public meeting, and the latest plan presented to your office.  This is a big change and its
unfair to change the rules after the residents of Copperfield, Valencia, and Landis Lakes have already
spent their money and built their homes.  This is not NIMBYism, it is literally in the front yards of
Copperfield residents and will be their new view for as long as they own their homes.
 
Please remember the sole purpose of Mr. Garret, and Mr. Triplett is to turn a profit, and they are
doing it at the cost of our community.
 
Thank you,
 

Jeremy J. Rydberg
VP of Research and Innovation at Atlas Machine & Supply 

1-855-GO-ATLAS  •  502-381-8882
 •  jjrydberg@atlasmachine.com  • www.atlasmachine.com
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Case No. 21-DDP-0110
(Jay Luckett, DPDS Case Manager)


Proposed RDDDP to allow an apartment community consisting of eight, 3-


story buildings totaling 204 units on approximately 17.30 acres located at 


400 Shelby Station Drive 


c/o Sunshine Builders, LLC
W. Damon Garrett


Neighbor Meeting – November 29, 2021


Attorneys:  Bardenwerper Talbott & Roberts, PLLC
Land Planners, Landscape Architects and Engineers:  Land Design & Development, Inc.
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Looking south down Shelby Station Drive from Shelbyville Road.  







Looking further south down Shelby Station Drive at round-a-bout.  


Symphony at Oaklawn 
Senior Living







Looking further southeast down Shelby Station Drive.  


Symphony at Oaklawn 
Senior Living
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Looking at site from intersection of S. Beckley Station Road and Shelby Station Drive.  


Symphony at Oaklawn 
Senior LivingSite







Looking intersection of S. Beckley Station Road and Shelbyville Road.  


Symphony at Oaklawn 
Senior Living


Shell







Previous Approved Development 
Plan #12573







Current Development Plan































Questions?


If you did not receive a letter in the mail 


regarding this neighborhood meeting, 


please e-mail Anna Martinez at 


anna@bardlaw.net or call her at 


502.426.6688 and she will add your name to 


the mailing list.



mailto:amc@bardlaw.net
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